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Principals 
Message 

Congratulations to all the cast and support members for an outstanding production of 
Everyone’s Talking About Jamie.  An incredibly professional and moving production with 
excellent direction and staging. (Check out the reviews at the end of this bulletin!) I am 
looking forward to our next show which will no doubt showcase more exceptional 
Abbeyfield talent. Thank you to everyone who came to watch and show their support. 

We have had a record number of rewards awarded this term - from praise points, Golden 
Tickets, I heard a Wispa to raffle prizes. Well done to all pupils and thank you for ensuring 
these are consistently distributed. 

Well done to our group of local 
“wombles” who have been out 
and about in the community this 
week with Miss Raynor and Mrs 
Casey litter picking.  Excellent 
work! 

Places in our Sixth Form are 
filling up so if your child has still 
not completed their application 
form then please encourage 
them to do so. Here is the link  

https://forms.office.com/e/WMUtx67UXn 
  

Good luck to Year 11 in their forthcoming PPE examinations after half term. I look forwards 
to welcoming them to our Half term revision sessions at school.  The school  is open on 
Wednesday 21st, Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd Feburary.  PET-XI will be delivering Maths 
and English sessions and other sessions are outlined below:  

  
Morning (9:15 – 11:45) Afternoon (11:45 – 14:15) 

Wed, 
21st 

Eng Lang: question 5 
History: Crime and Punishment  

Eng Lang: question 5 
History: Anglo Saxons  

Thur, 
22nd  

Chemistry: Organic chemistry 
Comb Sci: Organic chemistry 
Eng Lit: unseen poetry 

PE: PSA retakes (already aware) 
Eng Lit: unseen poetry 

Fri, 
23rd  

French: speaking 
Sociology: research methods, crime, 
social stratification, application 

History: Weimar & Nazi Germany 
Sociology: research methods, crime, 
social stratification, application 
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School opens to all pupils on Monday 26th February at 8.40pm. Please ensure your 
son/daughter has a school bag , writing equipment and that they are wearing the correct 
uniform. No hoodies to be worn in school. No leggings. 

Hope you all have a lovely and safe half term.  

 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding 
 
 
 

We have had an excellent start to the year in the safeguarding team. We have delivered 
assemblies on protective behaviours and young carers. We have welcomed a variety of 
visitors such as Northamptonshire Police, Lowdown, our School Nurse and more. We have 
also had some great feedback from parents/carers.  

We know that the half term break can prove a worrying time for some and for this reason 
the safeguarding team continue to work during this period.  

If you have any safeguarding concerns you wish to discuss with us then please email: ABS-
SafeGuarding@abbeyfieldschool.org.uk and a member of staff will get back to you during 
usual school opening hours.  

For any parents/carers looking for additional guidance and support, there are some very 
useful links and resources on the Northamptonshire Safeguarding Children Partnership 
website: http://www.northamptonshirescb.org.uk/parents-carers/ 

For more urgent concerns, you can also contact the Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub:  0300 
126 7000 and in an emergency, always call 999.  

 
 

Social Media 

You can also see regular updates by following our social media channels too:  
 
 
Abbeyfield School 
 
 
 
 abbeyfield_school_npton 
 

 

A massive thank you to everyone who has supported Everybody’s Talking About Jamie.  It truly has been a 
fantastic week and the students have all been fabulous.   There are now VERY FEW seats remaining and you only 
have 2 opportunities remaining to come and see our show.   Don’t miss out!  www.ticketsource.co.uk/abbeyfield-
school-tickets 
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And thank you for all your lovely comments on Facebook page – including:  

 


